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Strike from 11 am until 12 
noon.  The event will conclude 
with the facility tour from 12:30 
pm until 1 pm.

Registration can be done 
online at mocklinestrike.com/
pipeline/meeting/21.

For more information on the 
event, contact Jeannette Wood 
at (316) 858-8008 x 1022 or 
jeannettew@enertech.com.

Coke County Soil 
and Water Conservation District 
winners attended the San Angelo 
Area Conservation Awards 
Banquet on March 22 in Wall, 
Texas.

Mike and Georgia Salls (top 
photo) were named as the 2017 
Conservation Rancher and 
Tristan Grantham, of  Robert
Lee, as the Poster Contest 
Winner from Coke County.  
Mike and Georgia Salls of  
Weather Rock Ranch were 
honored for their commitment to 
conservation on their ranch, 
located north of  Robert Lee.

Tristan Grantham was 
accompanied by  his parents, 
Austin and Shuanna Grantham 
and sister, Addison.  He is in Mrs. 
Avants sixth grade class at Robert 
Lee ISD. 

Students that are needing to 
order validation tags for steers 
or all animals for the State Fair 
of  Texas, please contact your Ag 
teacher or the County Extension 
office at (325) 453-2461.  Tag 
orders are due by April 13.

The Red Canyon Gun Club 
yearly member meeting that was 
scheduled for April 7, 2018, has 
been canceled due to lack of  
interest.   If  you have any 
questions, please contact 
Shaunna Grantham at (325) 
895-1723.

A fundraiser to support the 
Bronte Volunteer Fire 
Department will be held 
Saturday, April 21, from 11 am 
until 3 pm at 413 W. Main (on 
Highway 158 next to the water 
tower).  The event will include a 
brisket lunch, live and silent 
auctions, as well as 

entertainment.  Everyone is 
invited to attend.

West Texas Gas will be 
conducting a free 
PipelineResponse and Mock 
Line Strike.  The purpose of  this 
course is to educate emergency 
responders about pipeline 
products in the local area, leak 
identification, and proper 
response procedures.

The event includes a 
PipelineResponse class, Facility 
tour, lunch, and Mock Line 
Strike.  The Mock Line Strike 
will feature an underground 
facility damage and illustrate the 
importance of  emergency 
responders and pipeline 
operators working together to 
properly resolve the simulated 
natural gas release.

The event will be held April 
17, 2018, at the James Gas Plant 
in Silver.  Registration is from 
9:30 am until 10 am, with the 
class following from 10 am until 
11 am.  Lunch will begin at 12 
noon, following the Mock Line 


